
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
November 28, 2005 
 
 
 
Carole J. Washburn 
Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn:  
 
Please find enclosed a proposed stipulated order reinstating Inmate Communications 
Corporation as a telecommunications company and imposing a $2,000 penalty for failing to 
file its 2003 and 2004 annual reports on time.  The proposed order is the result of discussions 
between Commission staff and Inmate Communications and is endorsed by both parties.   
 
Inmate Communications says it was unaware of the Commission’s initial order revoking its 
status as a telecommunications company.  Thus, it continued to operate in Washington despite 
the Commission’s order.  After Inmate learned that its status was revoked it came into 
compliance with its annual reporting obligations.  It also promised better compliance in the 
future.  Commission Staff sought and the Company agreed to a $2,000 penalty for failing to 
file timely annual reports in 2003 and 2004.   
 
Please let me know if I can be of any further assistance in this matter.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Judith Krebs 
Assistant Attorney General 
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Enclosure 
 cc: Brooks Harlow 
 Sally Johnston 
 Glenn Blackmon 
 Teri Wallace 


